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5856 Fairview Place  Public Hearing – Public Comment

The construction site, at 5856 Fairview Place, is accessible from Driver Ave. via two different
routes:  
1)  The best (and safest) route is driving North on Colodny Drive, then turning right on
Fairview Place, to 5856.  It is a 2-lane street all the way.
2)  The second route is traveling North on Fairview Pace.  However this route is much more
dangerous because of a steep, single-lane section with blind curves at the top and bottom. 
During the day, it is heavily trafficked with cars, delivery trucks, bicycles, and pedestrians. 

In the past, large trucks traveling to nearby construction sites have taken a heavy toll on the
surface of the road.  This section of Fairview Pl. is not a city street – it is privately owned and
maintained.  Repairs to previous damage due to construction have been done by volunteers.

However, my greatest fear is not about more potholes.  It is about injury or loss of life due to
trucks hitting people out for a walk.  Kids going to & from AHS, dog walkers, runners, and
folks out for a stroll are all in serious danger because there are no shoulders there.
My second fear is that trucks and/or cars that meet on this single-lane section will be forced to
back up, or down the hill resulting in an accident or property damage.  As I mentioned earlier,
both the top and bottom of this one-lane section have blind curves.

Please restrict heavy construction truck traffic on lower Fairview Place!  Please require the
General Contractor to direct all heavy trucks to the construction site via Colodny Drive.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ken Leonard
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